
October 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2022
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

December Newsletter  

Division 8

Calendar Of Events

October 15, 2022
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 7-11
(Tentative), 2022
Key Club Week

February 1, 2023
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

About myself

Contact Me: 

@ktkeydivision8

Carly's Correspondance

Hi! My name is Carly Mullins, I am
a junior at Boyd County High

School, and I am the Division 8
Lieutenant Governor. 

carly@ktkey.org



Dues

By now, your club should be active and members should
have turned in dues. As your club begins to grow

membership and collect dues, please remember to pay
dues via the KT District Website! At officer training,
treasures were trained on this. If you have any further

questions about paying dues, please email me at
carly@ktkey.org.

Club Contacts

In an effort for both you and I to stay updated
and informed, as soon as you have elected officers
please send their contact information to me. This

will ensure that I can relay information to
officers and clubs in a timely manner. 



Service Opportunities 

Packaging/Delivering Holiday Food Baskets
Ringing a Bell for the Salvation Army

Making Holiday cards for a local Nursing Home
Wrapping gifts for friends/family

With the Holiday Season coming up, schedules can get
hectic and it can be a busy time. However, this

provides a multitude of ways to serve and give back
during the Holidays. Some opportunities found in
most communities during the Holiday Season are...

All of these a simple activities that will make a great
difference to someone in need.



Have a great and safe Holiday Season, KT!








 


